Bergthorson, Sheena PSEC:EX

From: Dawson, Ken PSECEX

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 8:10 PM

To: ‘Ross Fleming'; Bhatnagar, Pratibha PSECEX
Ce: Kevin Commerford

Subject: RE: Request For Reclassification: VCC

Hi Ross,

This reclassification for VCC is approved. A well {aid out case!

Thanks,
Ken

Ken Dawson | Director, Labour Relations
Public Sector Emgloyers’ Council Secretariat
Suite 210 ~ 880 Douglas Street

Victoria, BC V8W 2B7

Mobkile: s.17

Office: 250.387.0842

Email: Ken.Dawson@gov.bc.ca

This e-mail {including any attachments} is canfidential and for the sole use of the intended recipients. If you are not an intended recipient, any
review, reproduction, dissemination, or ather use is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please immediately natify me by return emait or
telephone and destroy this e-mail and any copies.

Thank you.

From: Ross Fieming [mailto:ross@psea.be.ca]
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2015 2:00 PM

Fo: Bhatnagar, Pratibha PSEC:EX

Cc: Dawson, Ken PSECIEX; Kevin Commerford
Subject: Request For Reclassification: VCC
Importance: High

Hi Pratibha,

Fve fallen a bit behind on non-bargaining stuff, so apclogies that | didn’t get this to you sooener. This one came in last
month after we asked for a few revisions.

VCC would like to reclassify its Associate Director, Financial Reporting to Director, Corgorate Services. This would involve
a move from payband 7 {75,342-98,620) t0 payband 8 (89,938-113,237).

PSEA supports this reclassification as we believe that VCC has demonstrated via their application that this new role
takes on a fulsome suite of new responsibilities that are suitable to the elevation of the position and also plays a pivotal
role that benefits the institution in terms of efficiency of operations and revenue generation.

Furthermore, this increase in pay for this position is also going to be coupled with the downgrading of 2 current
managerial position and zalso indirectly contribute to the elimination of a Dean's position.
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I've attached VCC's request form as well as their current and revised job descriptions.
Please review the attached and let me know ASAP if you have any questions or concerns,
Cheers,

Ross

PS: The proposed new paygrade is two grades removed from VCC's executive level.

Ross Fleming | {.abour Relations Analyst
POST-SECONDARY EMPLOYERS' ASSOCIATION
705 - 5945 Kathleen Avenue Burnaby BC V5H 4)7
T:604 8955085 | C: s.22 ross@psea.hc.ca

Tk message is mtended for the sote use of the individual cr arganizetior Yo whom it iz
addressed ang may contain information that is privileged, conbidential and/for exompt from
disclosure by ‘aw. If you bave recewad this message in error, please immediateby notify us by
returs email and then delete it. Thank you.




